

OAK PARK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Ms. Annette McMahon, Principal 1200 Front Street Aurora, IL 60505 oakpark.d131.org • (630) 299-8250



To:

Dr. Robert Halverson, Superintendent of Schools

East Aurora School District 131 Board of Education

From: Annette McMahon, Principal of Pak Park School

Date: 8/12/2025

RE:

Donation to Oak Park School

I respectfully request that the East Aurora District 131 Board of Education approve the donation of paint, furniture, and general supplies from Calvary Church.

I would greatly appreciate if you could convey our gratitude to the following address:

Pastor Miguel Cervantes

9s200 Route 59

Naperville, Illinois 60564

Sincerely,

Annette McMahon, Principal

Oak Park Elementary School